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Called Board Meeting

A called meeting of the Coffee County Board of Education was held June 23, 2022, 5:30 p.m. in the Board of Education Office, Elba, Alabama.
 
ATTENDANCE
Brian McLeod, Sherry Eddins, Brandi Carr, Wendy Massey, Eric Payne, Mike Bailey and 
Superintendent: Kelly Cobb

ABSENT
Galen McWaters

CALL TO ORDER	
Mr. McLeod called the meeting to order. 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA
A motion was made by Mr. Bailey to adopt the agenda as presented.  A second was made by Mrs. Eddins and it passed unanimously.

EXECUTIVE SESSION
No executive session was held.

PERSONNEL
Mrs. Cobb recommended the following personnel actions be approved as presented in writing:

CERTIFIED PERSONNEL
The following resignations are recommended to be approved:
1. Marlee Boswell –Teacher at New Brockton Middle School effective immediately.
2. Shae George – Teacher at New Brockton Middle School effective immediately.
3. Megan Carson – Teacher at Zion Chapel Elementary School effective immediately.

The following employments are recommended to be approved:
1. Amy Stubblefield – Instructional Coach at Zion Chapel School for the 2022-2023 school year.
2. Stephen Adcock – Teacher at Zion Chapel High School for the 2022-2023 school year.
3. Misty Wambles – Teacher at New Brockton Elementary School for the 2022-2023 school year. 

CLASSIFIED PERSONNEL
The following employment is recommended to be approved:
1. Lakresha Johnson – 10-month custodian at New Brockton Elementary School.

Mr. Bailey made a motion to accept Mrs. Cobb’s recommendation with a second by Mrs. Carr and it passed unanimously.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS
Mrs. Eddins commented on everyone doing a great job.  Mr. McLeod stated that he appreciated everyone getting together to get the personnel approved.

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S COMMENTS
Mrs. Cobb informed board members that the exit conference for the annual audit will be held June 29, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. and all were invited to attend.  She also stated that she would need to have a work session prior to the July board meeting.  Mrs. Cobb also informed board members that we were close to having all personnel filled for next year.  She ended her comments by stating that the strategic plan was close to being finalized in order to present before the board members.  

NOTICE OF NEXT REGULAR MEETING
The next regular meeting will be held July 7, 2022, 5:30 p.m.

ADJOURN
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.



